[Date xx]
[Name]

[Title]

[Address]

[City, State Zip]

Dear [Name]:

I realize that our district, like many others, is looking for ways to reduce costs and to ensure that the money we are spending to meet our students’ needs goes as far as possible. To accomplish this, we must keep learning and growing in our field. That’s why I believe attending the School Nutrition Association’s (SNA) upcoming Annual National Conference (ANC) on July 12-14, 2026, in Charlotte, NC, is a smart investment for our district and school nutrition program. 
In 2026, ANC will be more than just a conference; it will mark SNA’s 80th anniversary—honoring the same legacy shared with the National School Lunch program—signed into law by President Harry S. Truman in 1946). By attending, I’ll get access to professional development in K-12 school foodservice through more than 100 education sessions. Centered on the theme “Power of School Meals,” sessions will cover topics like navigating evolving nutrition standards, addressing supply chain challenges, improving program operations, leveraging USDA tools and resources, and strengthening teams.
Additionally, attending the conference will allow me to meet all my annual training hours required for USDA Professional Standards. 
I’ll return with fresh ideas and best practices to boost our program’s financial performance, deliver healthier meals and expand community engagement. Plus, with 900+ exhibit booths, I’ll have the chance to explore the newest food products and services designed specifically for our programs. I would be glad to share the information I learn with my colleagues, in the form of a presentation and/or my notes for reference.
For more information about ANC 2026 and how it would provide a positive impact on our program, please visit anc.schoolnutrition.org.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

[Xxx]

[Title]
